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CORKS AND CANVAS!!! APRIL 9TH AT 2:00pm.   This is a lot of fun!  A professional painter will 
come into the Club to a group of us and we all will paint the same picture.  I have heard you 

don’t even have to know how to paint and your picture will come out wonderful!!!  It’s $35.00 
per person.  Sign up at the bar ASAP. Guaranteed to be a lot of fun.  Cocktails, painting and I 

am sure a lot of laughter.  Don’t be shy! 
 

We also have a Candy Count Raffle and a 50/50 Raffle going for Easter buy an egg for $1.00 
put a raffle ticket inside the egg and deposit into box.  At last count we had over 300 eggs 
sold!!  By Easter this will be a good 50/50 pot.  So the more eggs you buy the better your 

chances are to grab some cash.  The other half of the money goes to our April charity which is 
BURNED CHILDREN RECOVERY FOUNDATION.  This a wonderful program that creates an 

environment of normalcy, identifying their needs and helping them rebuild and strengthen 
their self-perception.  The Burned Children Recovery Foundation has helped over 119,500-

burned children return to full and productive lives since 1989. Camp Phoenix is in its 25th year 
of helping burn children learn to live behind their scars.   

Winners announced Easter Sunday, April 16th. 
 

HAIRCUTS!!  April 23rd from 11 to 3.  $10 haircuts all proceeds going to our charity.  Wanda 
Munson has been a barbershop owner for 30 years. 

 

 

KARAOKE every Thursday night @6 

                     
HORSE RACES:  Horses will be racing April 8th this month. Come on out and place your bets!!! 
LARRY HIGBEE does a great job calling the races. As always....THANK YOU!!! 

Thank you also to Anna and Terri Hansen for helping last month to a packed 
house!!! 

 

This month’s meetings: 

Board of Governors: Tues 4
th

, @ 9am 

Board of Directors: Mon, 10
th

, @ 4pm 

Branch: Wed 12
th

, @ 5pm 

Unit (Aux.): Wed 19
th

, @ 5:15pm 

MUSIC 

 
31st & Apr 1st DECEPTION 

CONNECTION 
7th & 8th DESPERATE MEASURES 

14th & 15th RICK COOPER 
21st & 22nd SOUTHERN COMFORT 

28th & 29th BLACK VELVET 



 

CORKS & CANVAS, Sunday - April 9th @2pm  

 

BUNCO Monday, 10th!! 

 

EASTER SUNDAY – WINNER OF THE CANDY GUESS  

ALSO EGG 50/50 ANNOUNCED!!! 

 

Sunday, April 23rd   $10 HAIRCUTS 11 to 3 

 
The Unit will be hosting Paddle Wheel, Friday, 14th.  Come on out Friday and support your 

Unit.  And as always “Thank You” for supporting our monthly Paddlewheel.   

 

Our weekly 50/50 draw is on every Thursday at 7pm.  Thanks to all of the members for 

participating in our weekly 50/50. 

 

Unit 170 April Charity of the Month: Boys and Girls Club of Snohomish County. 

 

Besides giving our profits from our Paddlewheel and 50/50, we will also be collecting donations 

of arts and craft supplies, board games, ping pong paddles and balls, basketballs soccer balls, 

volleyballs, footballs and kick balls. 

 

Next Unit 170 meeting will be April 19th at 5:15pm. 
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BRANCH HOSTED PADDLE WHEEL – APRIL 28th         

 

UNIT HOSTED PADDLE WHEEL – APRIL 14th  

 

CLUB HOSTED PADDLE WHEEL – APRIL 7th & APRIL 21st 

 

 

The Club Charity donated $500 to the YMCA.  Thank you to the Branch for their 

monthly contribution to our charity fund. 

 

 

 

 




